AHPCC 2020 AGM Notification
Dear Members
I give due notice that the Annual General Meeting of the Association of Hospice and Palliative Care Chaplains will take place as part of the Annual Conference on Tuesday 12th May 2020 at 17.30 at The Hayes Conference Centre at Swanwick.
The Agenda will include:
Matters related to the running of the organisation;
The presentation of the annual accounts;
The submission of reports;
The election of a new member to the Executive.
Members not attending the Conference may still attend if they give due notice to the Secretary.  If any members have issues that they wish to raise, they are to inform the Secretary in writing at least 14 days prior to the event.  Please contact Chris Cheeseman at chris.cheeseman@ahpcc.org.uk.
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